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Dear	Year	5	parent/carer,	
		
Following	a	wonderful	start	to	the	school	year	the	children	have	all	settled	in	well	to	their	class	and	
are	now	ready	to	really	make	great	progress	and	catch	up	on	the	learning	they	have	missed	out	on	
over	the	last	two	years.	Our	priorities	are	obviously	in	reading,	writing	and	maths	and	there	are	
several	ways	in	which	we	would	like	you	to	support	the	children.		

Reading	-	it	is	essential	that	the	children	read	every	day	at	home,	please	listen	to	your	children	read	
for	10	minutes	every	day	and	record	this	in	their	reading	record.	We	will	check	the	books	daily	and	
any	children	that	have	not	managed	to	read	at	home,	will	be	listened	to	by	school	staff,	during	
playtime.	

Reading	Eggs	–	at	least	one	reading	lesson	a	week	to	be	completed.	
	
Spellings	-	each	week	the	children	will	come	home	with	a	list	of	approximately	10/12	spellings	they	
need	to	learn.	Please	help	your	child	practice	these	each	day	ready	for	a	weekly	spelling	quiz.		

Maths	-	encourage	your	child	to	spend	a	short	amount	of	time	each	day	practising	on	TT	Rockstars	
ALL	the	times	tables	up	to	12	x	12.		Mathletics	–	they	will	have	one	activity	of	10	questions	set	by	
their	teacher.		

Thank	you	for	your	support.	If	you	have	any	questions	please	contact	your	class	teacher.	

Emma	Fowler	
	
	
Deputy	Head	Teacher	
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